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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This has been a brilliant first half term. Here follows the highlights of the week; 
 
We were delighted and grateful to welcome Mr Solomons to school on Monday as a very special visitor. Mr 
Solomons (Luke’s dad) is a children’s author and started our week with an inspiring assembly for the whole school in 
which we designed a superhero! David was also able to answer some questions about his life as an author and now 
we have many children wishing also, to be authors! Following assembly, David spent the morning with Topaz Class 
and further inspired some lovely writing. 
 
On Tuesday, some children in Yrs1 &2 took part in a Sherborne Area friendly football tournament. There was much 
excitement and everyone enjoyed the event. Miss Scott was very proud and told me what a great team they will 
make when they are older! 
 
On Wednesday our older footballers played a match against St Mary’s School, Bradford Abbas. Although they did not 
secure a win on this occasion, the play was excellent – particularly in the second half after the half time team talk 
from Miss Scott! Well done to all. 
 
Here are a few reminders for next half term; 
 
Breakfast and Afterschool Clubs: The new programme for the next half term has now been launched and I am 
delighted to confirm that we have some new afterschool clubs on offer including Book, Gymnastic and Dodgeball. 
Our breakfast clubs continues to thrive and Miss Amor has some very exciting plans for the next couple of months.  

 
Parents’ Consultation Evenings: Please find attached a letter detailing how to book an appointment for the parents’ 
evenings, which are taking place on 6th & 8th November. New parents to the school have been sent their usernames 
and passwords (please check your child’s book bag). However, should any of you experience difficulties 
remembering your login details please contact the school office. 
 
Finally…  
A huge thank you to the staff team for the amazing opportunities they have provided for our children this half term. 
There continues to be a great team spirit at All Saints. I hope everyone enjoys a well-earned break.  
 
Hopefully we will see you at the Harvest Café before we all depart for the half term holiday.  
 
With very best wishes,  
 
Anne Crumpler  
 
Letters Home: 

 What’s on Next Week W/C 29th October  

 Parents Consultation Evening Info Letter 2018  

 Flyer for Harvest Service at Bishops Caundle Church Sunday 21st October 9.00am 
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